
Asst. City Attorney Shelley Cutts 
 

Shelley Cutts joined the city in July 
2019. 

Cutts received her bachelor’s degree 
summa cum laude and her law degree cum laude from Arizona 
State University.  

 Prior to college, Cutts served in the United States Army as a 
Russian linguist. She was a law clerk to former Chief Justice of 
the Arizona Supreme Court Ruth McGregor and has 20 years of 
experience practicing law in the private and public sectors.  

Other experience includes staff attorney for the Arizona Attorney 
General’s Office assigned as general counsel to the Arizona 
Game and Fish Commission and Department, and later was a 
staff attorney and deputy chief counsel for the U.S. Department 
of Veterans Affairs. Most recently, Cutts was an assistant city attorney for Tempe, Ariz. 

   

 


